Supplementary statement to Thurrock's
pharmaceutical needs assessment

Date pharmaceutical needs assessment published: 16 March 2018

Date supplementary statement issued: 8 May 2018

The following pharmacy/dispensing appliance contractor premises have closed:

St Clements Pharmacy, 643 London Road, West Thurrock, RM20 3HD

The following services were provided:

e new medicines service
e medicines use reviews

Services were provided at the following times:

e core hours from Monday to Friday, 9am to 5:30pm
e supplementary hours from Monday to Friday, 9am to 6:30pm

The premises closed on 28 February 2018.

This supplementary statement was issued by the Public Health team, Thurrock Council.



